
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Krystille Bayudan <krystillebayudan@gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Thursday, May 23, 2019 10:00 AM 

To: 	 PSLU Committee; Tamara A. Paltin 
Subject: 	 Dickenson rezoning 

Aloha! 

My name is Krystille Bayudan. I am a resident in Lahaina, Maui. I am writing this email in regards to the Dickenson Street 

rezoning case in Lahaina. I strongly disagree with the proposed plan as I frequent that area. I graduated Sacred Hearts 
Lahaina in 2007, my two younger sisters who one graduated as well, and the second still currently attending. My biggest 

reason against it is community safety. That turn has always been very hazardous in my eyes. I see many kids of all 

Lahaina schools right in that corner and I am always so fearful of them. Sadly and the truth of it is not everyone is always 

careful. It would bring about so much more people traffic in that sharp turn and car congestion in that limited area. It 

doesn't even seem feasible in my eyes to have that in such a small space. It is almost selfish to me to think someone 

wants to do that right there, especially if in turn doesn't become "affordable" with random people just filtering through 

in fast turns. I kindly request we keep rezoning very limited with strict policies and consistency in Lahaina town. I really 

would be saddened to see more of it as it is taking over. 

Thank you very much for your time and consideration. 

Krystille Bayudan 

Sent from my iPhone 
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